
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 
 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

     Tuesday, 22nd April 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Victorian Day – Tuesday 20th May 2025 
 

To support and celebrate learning in our topic of the Victorians, we are planning a Victorian Day. On this 
day your child is invited to dress in a typical Victorian child’s clothing.  
 

Proposed Event Where Grand Avenue Primary School 

 When Tuesday 20th May 2025 

 
 

Action required: Your child is invited to dress as a Victorian child. 
This does not need to be elaborate and home-made is often best!  
Examples of clothing could be: 
 - grey shorts and a white shirt.  
 - a pinafore style dress.  
 

       
 
If you are unsure please contact your child’s class teacher. We are happy 
to help. 

 
 
Thank you for your support. We hope your child enjoys the day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 team 
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